Appendix I of RNTPC
Paper No. A/I-MWF/29

By Fax: 2877 0245/ 2522 8426
c.c. Ms. Helena Pang

May 25, 2018

From:

To:

Town Planning Board

15/F., North Point Government Offices,
333 Java Road,

North Point,

Hong Kong

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to request deferral of my application of a Section 16 planning application
with reference no.: TPB/A/I-MWF/29 for 2 months. The reason for deferral is the
need for more time to gather the information subjected to the planning department's
comments. We appreciate if you can approve our request for the deferral. Thank
you for your attention.

Best regards,
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Yuen Chan YUk Ying



